
 
SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

 
On Wednesday, December 13, at 10:15 a.m., in 2175 Rayburn House Office Building, the 
Committee on Education and the Workforce will hold a Subcommittee on Health, Employment, 
Labor, and Pensions hearing entitled, “Protecting Workers and Small Businesses from Biden’s 
Attack on Worker Free Choice and Economic Growth.” The hearing will be open to the public 
and will be live-streamed on the Committee’s website: https://edworkforce.house.gov. 
 
For questions concerning this meeting, please contact the Committee on Education and the 
Workforce at 202-225-4527. 
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